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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

November 26, 2020 
 
RE: COVID-19 Provincial Restrictions Effective November 24, 2020 
 
The Town of Vermilion Office has been receiving a number of calls for clarification regarding the 
measures announced by Premier Jason Kenney, and the Chief Officer of Medical Health Dr. Deena 
Hinshaw on November 24, 2020.  
 
Please be advised that Alberta Health Services is the only agency able to provide factual information about 
the measures in place.  
 
Please use the following links to find the current regulations in place for the Vermilion River Region: 
 
https://www.alberta.ca/maps/covid-19-status-map.htm 

 
https://www.alberta.ca/maps/covid-19-status-map.htm#list-of-active-cases-by-region 
 
Please visit alberta.ca/covid for the most updated general information.   
 
The Town of Vermilion Council and Administration reminds residents to practice all recommended 
measures to keep you, your family and our community safe. 
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